
 
 

SGL’s NEW logo for the 
2018 – 2019 School Year 

 

 

Uniforms for ALL Grades will be: BLACK polos with the new logo.  You may 

purchase uniforms directly from the school when they arrive.  Or you may 

purchase directly from Flynn O’Hara.  Contact the Parent Coordinator, 

212.260.5375 x2421, for more information. 

 

 

 


